IMMIGRATION

NEW ZEALAND

25 SEP 2018

Wilma Laryn
fyi-request-8683-05c66d56 @ requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: DOIA 1819-0422

Dear Ms Laryn

| refer to your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the OJA) received on 16 September
2018 requesting the following information:

¢ I'm writing to request the most recent statistics about Italian presence under WHV. |
have the following: 2010 (646) and 2014 (1,775}, Are there updated numbers
available?

Our response

The information you have requested can be found on the Immigration New Zealand {INZ) website at
the link below. Please select report ‘W1,

https://www.immigration.govt.nz/about-us/research-and-statistics/statistics

| trust you find this information helpful.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require further
assistance, please contact Penny Hazlett, Business Advisor, Operations Support, Immigration New
Zealand at penny.hazlett@mbie.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

"__7'5”?

Karen Bishop

Assistant General Manager

Immigration New Zealand
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